
 

 West Lakes Phase IV Drainage Improvement Project  
   

Project Summary and Benefits   

The project consists of drainage improvements funded through the Stormwater Utility System Revenue Bonds and 

Division of Emergency Management (DEM) to continue the Town’s commitment to mitigate flooding. The 

drainage improvements include the construction of an exfiltration trench, partial new gutters, asphalt milling and 

resurfacing.   
 

What’s Happening     

Starting June 2nd, 2025 ATC Engineering, Inc (Contractor) will commence drainage work for the West Lakes 

Phase IV (NW 153rd Terrace) Drainage Improvements Project. The project will impact the following Roads: NW 

153rd Terrace, NW 92nd Avenue, NW 91st Court, NW 90th Court, NW 90th Avenue and NW 89th Place. The project 

is estimated to be completed by December 2025.  
  

What you need to Know  

• There will be road closures with signalized detours to allow for continuous traffic flow.   

• Due to road closures, drivers may experience delays when traveling in the area.  

• Please follow detour sign routes and abide by all traffic laws.    

• Please use caution when driving, cycling, or walking in the area.   

 

The Contractor is also required to maintain local vehicular traffic during working hours and all lanes of vehicular 

traffic during non-working hours. However, there may be circumstances when a lane may need to remain closed 

during non-working hours. The contractor will leave a signalized detour to direct traffic. You may experience 

some delays and inconveniences during this time, and in this regard, we ask for your cooperation and patience. We 

also request that when driving or walking through and around the construction area, you follow and obey the 

construction traffic signage for your safety and for the safety of the workers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our Public 

Works Department at (305) 512-7129, (305) 521-7133 or via email at padrona@miamilakes-fl.gov. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Anaily Padron, P.E. 

Capital Improvement Program Manager 
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